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September - October  2022  
 
Greetings Dear Co-Laborers!   
 
Oh how great our Lord is!!  This morning, I want to thank Him and praise Him for His goodness to us!   
 
In Canada, October 10th was Canadian Thanksgiving.  Being duel citizens, Amanda and I get the blessing of 
celebrating two Thanksgivings!   Truly, God has been good to us!  Apart from all the blessings He has 
bestowed on our lives, just allowing us the privilege to serve Him is such a blessing!   
 
In this letter I want to take time to praise Him for He is worthy!   
We are coming up on American Thanksgiving as well, so It would be à propos to do that I believe!  :-)  
 
PRAISES:   
• My Family - Thankful for the salvation of each of our children, as well as their desire to serve Christ!  We 

are so very thankful for all He has done and is doing in our family.     
• Our Ministry - Looking back over the years, it is truly amazing all that God has done for us and through us.  

God has been working in spite of me.  He has led us, molded us, guided and corrected us, and all along 
has loved us!   

     - We have seen God work in mighty ways in peoples lives.  He has reached down and saved their souls.     
       He has transformed their lives, and given them eternal life and hope!  
     - By God’s grace, churches have been established and light has been given in some dark places.   
     - By God’s grace, men have been called into the ministry and have been trained to continue the glorious  
       work of Christ in this old world!  
     - Current Ministry - helping our church planters get to the field, stay on the field and be the  
      missionaries that they are called to be!  It has been and is a blessing to serve with MWBM for the  
      cause of Christ!   
     - These past few months we have had the blessing to be in several of our supporting churches.  We have  
      also been blessed to preach in some of our churches for their missions conferences and missions  
      emphasis Sunday’s.  It has been a blessing to share the great need for missionaries in the Far North and  
      around the world! God is touching hearts!  We NEED more laborers!    
PRAYER REQUEST:   
• Salvation of some dear people we are sharing Christ with - Sylvain, Pascal and Ed as well as their 

families. (I’ll keep you posted on these souls)   
• Safety on the highway and byways during our travels!   
• Souls to be saved and Saints to be stirred for the cause of Christ in the meetings we will be having!  
 
HAPPY UPCOMING THANKSGIVING TO YOU ALL!!!   We love you and appreciate your faithful support all 
these years!   
 
In His service with you,    
Jason and Amanda Hamby 
Isaiah 40:31   
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